2022 NIH Green Labs Fair

The 2022 NIH Green Labs Fair is back again this fall! To facilitate the use of green lab products, vendor information will be posted to the <u>Green Labs Fair webpage</u>. These products will cover all manner of green practices in the lab including energy conservation, water conservation, reduced toxicity, biobased materials, recyclable packaging and more. Products will be continually added to the webpage through September. Feel free to check out the products already listed on the page or check back in October to see the full listings!

The 2022 NIH Green Labs Fair will also host a live session on October 27, 2022 from 12pm-1pm. This session will include a few brief presentations on waste management programs, sustainability programs and green practices at the NIH. The staff who run these programs will be on-hand to answer any questions regarding green labs at the NIH. Do you want to know how a certain type of waste should be disposed? Do you have questions about what green labs are currently doing at the NIH? Would you like to suggest a program that would be helpful for the sustainability of your lab? All of these questions and more can be answered during this live session. Add the Green Labs Fair to your calendar by clicking here.

The GLF live session will be held during the typical meeting time for the Sustainable Lab Practices Working Group, which discusses all topics related to green labs at the NIH. If you would like to receive regular updates on green labs at the NIH, consider joining this group for future meetings by emailing green@od.nih.gov!